
 

 



 

 

PrincipalÕs Report 

Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Cooking fees 
A reminder that the fortnightly SAKGF Cooking program is $4 per child.  Every attempt is 
made to keep costs to a minimum and parents are welcome to pay fortnightly, per term or 
for the year.  Your ongoing support is appreciated. 
 
Winter Sports 
Next Friday May 9th selected students will be participating in the Winter Sports at Birchip.  
Notes have been sent home today and are due back with $10 for the bus by Tuesday 6th 
May.  Parent Helpers are required for scoring and umpiring for netball and football—if you 
are able to help please let the school know ASAP. 
 
MotherÕs Day Stall—Thursday 8th May 
Items will be priced from $2 to $8.  Pictures and pricing are included in this weekÕs LINK.  
Many thanks to our Parents and Friends group who source all of these items and run the stall 
for our students—a great deal of effort is put into this opportunity. 
 
150 Years 
Our celebrations will be held on Friday 24th October, combining with the St Arnaud Cup on 
Saturday 25th.  More details to come. 
 
Green Team Colouring In 
These are due in tomorrow and winners will be announced at MondayÕs Assembly. 
 
Education Week  
In week 5 we will be celebrating Education Week with the theme of “Celebration of Cul-
tures”.  A plan of the weekÕs activities is currently being finalised and will be shared with 
the school community next week.  There will be opportunities for parents to join us and we 
hope to see many of you to help with celebrations. 
 
Learning Walks 
Today our school was joined by the Wimmera South West EIL (Education Improvement Of-
ficer) who visited our school for the first time.  John spent time in each classroom and saw 
our literacy program being taught.  He was impressed by what he saw and gave glowing feed-
back about the work that has been undertaken over the last 4 years — of particular note 
was his observation of the peer teaching (when students assist each other in the learning 
process) which is a wonderful reflection on our students and their kindness towards each 
other and the supportive learning environments we foster at our school. 
 
Federal Election 
This Saturday morning our school will be the Polling Place for the 2025 Federal Election.  
There will be a Bacon and Egg breakfast available for those who wish to purchase their 
breakfast between 8.30-11.30am.  Any donations of eggs or bacon are gratefully received 
and will assist in fundraising for future projects. 
 
123Read2Me 
We were really excited to receive our delivery 
from 123Read2Me with so many books! WeÕve replen-
ished classroom libraries, added to the school library 
and some lucky students have found some new favour-
ites to take home. Layla and Aavah also selected some 
books to share with St Arnaud Early Learning Centre. 
 
Melissa Mitchell,  
Principal 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Parent’s Club 
Mother’s Day Stall—Price List 

Thursday 8th May 
Please send children with money in a named envelope/wallet/ziplock bag and a shopping 

bag to transport their items home safely. 



 

 



 

 



 

 


